Sunday, April 29, 2018



LEAP OF FAITH
For every house is built by someone, but God is the builder of everything. Hebrews 3:4



SHHH...When entering the Sanctuary please be quiet and enjoy the music. Visiting can be done in the fellowship room.



Re-Scheduled

Swartz Creek Madrigals Choir

Sunday, May 6th , 2018 2:00 pm

With lunch afterward.

GROAN, GRIN & GIGGLE

Join us on Friday, at Noon for an hour of chair exercise. Come see what a time of fun and fellowship can do for you. This will be a weekly activity. See you Friday.





Lamb of God News & Notes for April 29, 2018

Attendance Last Week: 10:00 am - 105

This Week at Lamb of God:

Tuesday	Pastor at Confe 10:00 am 1:30 pm	erence Quilters Women's Bible Study
Wednesday	9:30 am	Pastor's Bible Study
Thursday	8:00 am 6:00 pm	Yard Maintenance Education Meeting
Friday	Noon	Groan, Grin & Giggles Chair exercise.

Next Sunday May 6, 2018

9—9:45 am Sunday School for 3rd grade-

High school &

Adult Bible Study

10:00 am Worship Service

Sunday School for pre-school—2nd grade, during

service.



ALTAR FLOWERS

The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory of God, from Ken & Bonnie Petee, in celebration of their 48th wedding anniversary.



Mark your calendar:

- Congregational Meeting—Today, Sunday, April 29th. Following the Worship Service.
- Swartz Creek Madrigals, Next Sunday, May 6th at 2:00 pm
- The next Scrip order will be on Sunday, May 20th.
- Pastor's Retirement Dinner, Sunday June 3rd at 2:00 pm.
- Rummage Sale, June 21st 9-3 pm.
- Church Picnic, June 24th following the Worship Service.
 Blood Drive, Thursday, June 28th, Noon—5:30 pm.

RETIREMENT CELEBRATION FOR

PASTOR PAUL BOERGER.
Sunday, June 3rd 2018 with Church service at 10:00 am and Luncheon at 2:00 pm. Please RSVP 810 234 2423 by May 20th, 2018 if you are able to attend the luncheon.

- If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and give to the office by Wednesday of that week.
- Please let the office know if you have a cell phone number and able to receive text messages, in case there is a cancellation of service.

ACTIVE SHOOTER/CHURCH SECURITY SEMINAR

On Saturday, May 5th, St. Mark Lutheran (5073 Daly Blvd.) will be hosting an Active Shooter/Church Security seminar that will start at 9 am.

The first part is going to focus on Personal Awareness and your Self-protection against an active shooter, whether you're at church, school, sports arena or the mall.

The second part will start the discussion on church organizational needs, for church security. In total it will run about 3 hours depending on interaction.

The presenter will be a retired State Police Trooper, Adam Ladd. We are going to have a free will offering.

To attend you must call the St. Mark office to register 810-736-6680 by April 30th. Office hours are 8 to 2:30, Monday through Friday. This will be a first come, first served as we have limited seating.



Website: lambofgodlutheranflint.com E-Mail address: lambofgod-

ELDERS SCHEDULE CELL PHONE Service Elder Date Please be Bill Kuehl 10:00 am April 29 sure to put your cell Ervin Glann & Jim Bur 10:00 am May 6 phones on Kurt Nelson 10:00 am May 13 vibrate or turn them Fred Hill & Gerald Prosch 10:00 am May 20 off. Thank 10:00 am May 27 Bill Kuehl & Ervin Glann you